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Greetings from the Premier
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On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am pleased to

extend greetings to everybody attending Kalatheepam99.

This celebration of music and culture is an ideal way to reflect

on your history and on your contribution to our province. The

quality of life we enjoy in Ontario comes from those who make

a positive difference in their communities. Your otganrzation's

dedication to providing social and cultural opportunities for
former sfudents and their families is an opportunity to share in
the rich blessings of tradition and heritage.

Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable event.

The Honourable Michael D. Harris
Premier of Ontario
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